
Headteacher: Hannah Herrmann Chair of Governors: Roy Jackson  

 

 
13 September 2023 

 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am pleased to invite you to the:  
 

Year 11 Parents' Evening on Wednesday 27 September 2023 from 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
 

As I am sure you will appreciate, Parents' Evening is very important for all parents/carers, students and teachers. The evening 
will provide teachers with an opportunity to discuss your child’s academic progress and crucially give advice on suggested 
next steps to secure further improvements.  
 
We place a huge emphasis on working in partnership with families and, therefore, you must take this opportunity to discuss 
with teachers how your child is performing in relation to their potential and what could be done together to further support 
your child.  
 
All students will be given their academic reference during the evening and this should form the basis for discussion around 
attainment and effort. Teaching staff will be available from 3.30pm and 6.30pm to meet with you.  
 
Please note: if you wish to see all of your child’s teachers, please allow at least an hour and a half and arrive no later than 
5.00pm.  
 
I look forward to seeing you and in the meantime thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Hannah Herrmann 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


